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May 2, 1980
TLL 222

Mr. Johm T. Collins

Deputy Manager

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Cammission

Trailer #1

P. O. Box 480

Middletown, PA 17057

Dear Mr. Collins:

Upon his request, we hand-delivered to Mr. J. Lee of your staff, full-size
copies of the following CNSI drawings:

Drawing TER Figure Number
527D-A-5001 Issue 3 Figure 5.2
527D-A-5002 Issue 2 Figure 5.1
527D-A-5003 Issue 2 Figure 5.4
527D-A-5004 Issue 3 Figure 5.5
527D-A-5005 Issue 1 Figure 1.2
527D-A-5006 Issue 2 Figure 5.6
527D-T-5009 Issue 0 Figure 5.7

These are the full-size drawings which were included in the SDS Tec mical
Fvaluation Report recently submitted to your office.

If any ~ditional information is required, please do not hesitate to call

us.
Sincerely,
G. K. Hovey a
Director, T™MI-II
GKH/TRO/ dmt:

Metropolitan Edison Company is a tMember of the General Puplic Utilites System



